
  
  

City of Detroit  

Detroit City Council  
  

FROM THE DESK OF   

Mary Waters, Member At-Large   

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 Detroit, MI 48226  

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

TO: David Bell, Director – Building Safety, Engineering, and Environment 

Department 

THROUGH: Mary Sheffield, City Council President  

FROM: Mary Waters, Councilmember, At-Large 

RE: Ways to Improve Future Senior Citizen Housing Developments in Detroit 

Our office would like to work with your team to ensure that future developments to provide housing for 

senior citizens are designed to accommodate seniors safely. Please let us know how we can ensure that 

senior housing developments are no more than three stories tall and have a single entrance (with 

multiple egresses) so we can keep seniors safe. 

 

 

 
 


